
 March  8, 2023 
 PFAS Legislation and Packaging - ePac Update 

 Dear ePac Customer, 

 Great news to share with you today! 

 ePac Flexible Packaging continually monitors regulatory developments to ensure that all 
 components used in our products are safe.   We have been aware of recent legislation 
 regarding a class of fluorine-containing chemicals known as ‘PFAS’ used in many applications, 
 including certain consumer products and packaging. 

 ePac packaging has been compliant with all the states’ legislations related to PFAS.  We are 
 pleased to report that we have also completed the supply chain qualification work removing any 
 intentionally added PFAS.  ePac is compliant in advance of all the states’ upcoming deadlines 
 related to plastic packaging. 

 By way of this letter,  ePac is confirming the packaging you will be ordering  meets the PFAS 
 regulations. 

 If you have any questions about this update, please contact your salesperson. 
 Thank you for your support of ePac’s Flexible Packaging. 

 Sincerely, 

 VP Product and Market Development 


